
I support maintaining the MCFSC budget at $100,000. 
 

The programs provided by MCFSC and the local FSC's are vital to our 

County's public safety. 
 

I live in an area that has been affected by last year's Oak Fire and we are in 

dire need for vegetation management. This year's fire season is predicted to 

be historically dangerous.  
 

Please consider restoring last year's budget so that the programs can be 

continued by MCFSC and the local FSC's. 
 

Thank you, 

Debra Robertson 

 


